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From: Cyndi Maciejewski
To: foil
Cc: Michael J. Quinn; Leonard F. Kowalski
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Foil request
Date: Friday, November 22, 2024 1:53:22 PM

Good afternoon,

The Town of Lancaster is seeking information on the water lines and water usage along
Cemetery Road.

Please provide the water usage for each of the occupied/improved properties, on
Cemetery Road for the past 12 months. 

Please provide information on the current condition of the waterlines and any suggested
improvements or repairs on Cemetery Road. 

Please provide any water line break or repair reports for Cemetery Road in the past 12
months.

The quantity of water usage for the following parcels during the past 12 months is
requested:

Broadway

5876

5884

5856

Cemetery Road

25

63

69

73

C-7
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mailto:lkowalski@ecwa.org


110

140

154

193

204

Erie Street

487

Wendling Court

2

4

10

12

Walter Winter Dr

300

Thank you so much for your assistance

Cyndi

 
 
 


